
 

                                                                                                     
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Gold Crosses New High After Sun Transition 
 

After the Sun’s transition on 17th September, we 
anticipated gold might take a pause. However, it 
has instead crossed its previous high. This shows 
that the Sun’s movement has not restricted the 
bullish momentum. As per the ongoing cosmic 
cycle (17th September – 2nd October), gold is 
likely to remain in the bullish zone. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                               
 
 
                                                                                                                


